
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 
Thursday, June 5, 2025 

 

 
The little league board is  looking for volunteers to help paint dugouts this week. They have a goal of 

having them completed by Friday before they host a midnight madness tournament. If interested, please 

talk to Mrs Thurston and she will connect you to a board member. 

 

All Juniors, if you are interested in being a member of the student council for your senior year, please 

meet in the Art Room today  at 2:30pm.  Still want to participate but can’t make it?  Email Mrs. Duell 

 

1st, 2nd, 4th and 5th hour exams will be on Monday, June 9, 2025 and 6th and 7th will be Tuesday, June 

10, 2025.  Early release on Tuesday will be at 11:24am.  Just a reminder, you can not be signed out during 

exam times, you are only allowed to leave between exams.  Exemptions will be announced on Friday, June 

6, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


